
 

Join us the 

First Tuesday  

each month at 

Shoney’s Restaurant 

2405 Andersonville Hwy, 

Clinton, TN 37716  

Exit 122 off I-75 

(Rt. 61 Museum exit) 

Just north of Knoxville  

Ph. 865-494-7295 

Eat at 6:00 PM and our social 

starts promptly at 7:00 PM 

Hope to see Y’all there!!!  
 

Chapter B Senior Directors  

 Tom & Kathy Peck  

You can reach them at home  

423-907-9712 or  

email: tomkatpeck@msn.com 

Chapter B Web Site 

www.tn-b.org 

Appalachian Region N 

www.region-n.org 

Tennessee Chapter B 

     Chartered December 14th 1982 
Home of the 1982 Worlds Fair 

Allen & Carolyn Little  

Region N Directors 

www.region-n.org 

Richard & Becky Griffin 

Tennessee District Directors 

wwww.tngwrra.org 

Volume 32: Number 3 
Newsletter Editors: Tom & Kathy Peck 

tomkatpeck@msn.com 

GWRRA Sun Sphere Wings 

Chapter B Knoxville Tennessee 

March 2014 Newsletter 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 
GWRRA Director: Ray & Sandy Garris 

National Web site www.gwrra.org  

 

ANNOUNCING: 
Our April 1 gathering will 
be held at Honda/Yamaha 
of Knoxville.  Watch for 

more information.  
 

(This is no April Fool’s Joke!) 



Awards Coordinator 
Tom Rhoads (Debbie) 

865-945-3894 

utvol105@yahoo.com 

 

Hi Everyone,  
 
 Might as well say spring has sprung  and our riding season is 
just around the corner. Hope you all have your bikes ready to go. Lots 
going on as many of us have trips already planned.  
 Spring fling will be here before we know it and I hope every-
one has their registration in and their rooms reserved. Hopefully we 
will have a little better weather this year than we had last year. Once 
again we will plan to ride down as a group and I know many of you 
have rooms already reserved at the host hotel. We have posted a sec-
tion in our past several newsletters with all the information you need 
to get all set for the annual Spring Fling event; check out page 12 at 
the top of the page.  
 As you noticed we had to re-schedule our visit to the Honda 
Store to our April 1st gathering date. The remodeling project they are 
in the middle of will make our evening unveiling of the new models 
much better given another month to complete the work. Mark your 
calendars for April 1st where we will meet at Honda instead of 
Shoney’s.  You also might be happy to know you can now log in to 
your own records to see your training dates and rider education infor-
mation. You can access your account from the GWRRA national web 
site. Please let us know if you need any help figuring out how to ac-
cess your information.  
 Look forward to seeing you all next Tuesday March 4th for our 
regularly scheduled gathering.  
 Ride safe! See you there. 

Senior Directors 
Tom & Kathy Peck  

153 Deerwood Lane 

Lafollette, TN 37766 

423-907-9712 

tomkatpeck@msn.com 

“Couple of the Year” 2014 
Frank & Patti Balzer 

balzerf@ymail.com 

 

Chapter Educator 
Open Position 

Ride Coordinator  
Wally Maliskey 

865-617-6268 

bamaatv214@yahoo.com 

Treasurer 
Joann Smith 

memories1962@comcast.net 

Membership Enhancement Coord. 
Cindy Cox (Doug) 

865-719-5112 

lucindap99@aol.com 

Sunshine 
Bobbie Beeler (Kyle) 

865-216-4100 

bebeeler@comcast.net 

Chapter B Staff  

Chapter Store 
Pat Talley (Chuck) 

423-562-1962 

talleylakeside@gmail.com 

Web Master / Newsletter Editor 
Tom Peck (Kathy) 

423-907-9712 

Cell 423-912-0860 

tomkatpeck@msn.com 
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Assistant Directors 
Scott Seal (Amy) 

423-566-8250 

gwrra2003@live.com   

From Your Senior Chapter B Directors,  
Tom & Kathy Peck 

Tom 

Game Night Coordinator 

Linda Bridges 

“Individual of the Year” 2014 

Peanut Davis 

peanutdavis@yahoo.com 
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 Well what can I say but, “It’s Goldwing time 

in Tennessee!!!”  So let’s get out there and do our 

T=Clocks on our rides and get ready to have fun 

with our family, friends and new people whom we 

have yet to meet.  We need to ensure we check our 

bikes out, put our gear on them, load them up with 

goodies (cookies etc…) and fill up, ride out and re-

turn the way we left except fuller and happier. 

 

 Some of us have already tasted the riding 

season by getting drive shafts repaired, new bikes, 

new accessories and just beautiful weather.  I hope 

that we will be able to see a lot of you out there on 

the road with Chapter B and the awesome ride 

schedule that we have.   

 With all this being said I would like to thank 

every one of the members for being great coming up 

with the schedule together and having a really terri-

fic ride coordinator to keep it all up to date plus all 

the other work that he does.  I bet he didn’t think he 

would work this much when he retired (more than 

what he did at TVA from what I heard).   

 I think I have rambled enough for now, see 

you on the road and “KEEP THE RUBBER SIDE 

DOWN” 

Scott (ACD) 

 
 A big "thank you" to our Chapter B family members who showed their concern for Bill  
DeGuire's recent back surgery.  Your love and support meant so much to us.  Bill feels the opera-
tion was successful and is doing better each day.  Thanks, Chapter B! 
 

 

 And our condolences go out to those in our chapter family who 
have lost loved ones since our last meeting: 
  
 Tom Rhoads' father 
 Debbie Rhoads' mother 
 Ann Cutsinger's mother 

        Merrilee 
 

  

 We appreciate Emily who has been sending cards, flowers, etc. to 
our folks who are experiencing difficult times.  FYI, a donation was made to 
the Pediatric Brain Tumor Foundation in memory of Ann’s mother.   
 
 Thanks, Emily, for all you do. 
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 I attended the Indiana 
District Winter Event February 
19-22, 2014.  This was held at a 
large hotel in Indianapolis.  Nine 
o'clock on the loop around Indy, 
near the airport.  This is a nice hotel, with 
plenty of meeting space and seminar rooms.   

 It is a pretty well-
attended event of Gold-
wingers from Indiana, Illi-
nois, Ohio and Michi-
gan.  There is usually one 
room with ven-
dors.  Everything is held 
inside as the weather is 
always cold there it 
seems.  This year saw 
two snows in the 4 days I 

traveled.  I was the only car on the road Sun-
day morning trying to get home.   

 
 I have a lot of GWRRA 
friends in Indiana, as I have met 
many of them several times at 
other District rallies in Region D 
and Wing Ding in Fort Wayne. I 

have fun at district rallies.  Even though I'm a 
vendor, I can choose to join the events at night 
or call it an early night if it's been busy.   
 I encourage everyone to attend other 
district rallies outside of Tennessee.  It's where 
I meet the most new people, and they are al-
ways so glad that you 
came to see them.  They 
are also happy to recom-
mend a good ride, a good 
restaurant, and they al-
ways know the best des-
sert joints. 

 Mark Kohlman 

 

Visit Marks web site at: www.motorcycleflagstore.com   or 

email: mkohlman@stepshirts.com 

Phone: 865-379-7229 

 We make one of a kind custom flags and hats for our customers.  In the 
category box at the top left are custom flags and hat samples broken down 
into subcategories.  These are examples of customer flags for ideas.  The 
text and clipart can be changed for your group or individual needs.  

 Custom flags are the same price as our stock flags.  There may be a 
small one time art charge to reproduce your logo and text.  Flags are usually 
printed the same front and back and can be either antenna or flagpole 
mount.  We usually make the short flagpole flags as well if your design will 
allow. 
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BLACK BEAN DIP 
  
Mix Together:        1/2 Cup Balsamic Vinegar 
                                1/3 Cup Olive Oil 
                                 2 tsp. Dijon Mustard 
                                 Salt & Pepper to Taste 
  
COMBINE:              1 Bag of Frozen Shoe Peg Corn 
                                 1 Can Black Beans (Drained & Rinsed) 
                                 1/2 Purple Onion (Chopped) 
                                 1/2 Red Pepper (Chopped) 
                                  2 TBSP Cilantro 
                                  2 TBSP Parsley 
                                  1/2 Jalepeno Pepper (to taste - a little goes a long way) 
  
Stir all of this together and serve with Frito Scoops.  If you are fixing for a crowd,  
double everything except the corn and olive oil. 

 
  - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  

 
MISSISSIPPI SIN 
  
2   8oz pk of Philadelphia Cream Cheese (softened) 
16 oz Sour Cream 
1 package of Chopped Ham 
1 Chopped & Seeded Jalepeno Pepper (or to taste) 
2 Cups Shredded Cheddar Cheese 
dash of Worcestershire Sauce 
 
Mix first four ingredients with Worcestershire sauce and 1 cup of shredded cheese.  Spread into an 
8x8 baking dish. Cover with the remaining 1 cup of shredded cheese and bake at 350 degrees until 
bubbly. Serve hot with Tostitos. 

        Joyce Jennings 

Panama City Beach Ride???? Oct 11-18th 2014 
 

 This would be a nonish-Chapter ride.. But we had such a good time last OCT of 12.  We 

(one's that went) would like to go again . . . pool time, card playing, site seeing, walking the 

beach (no signs for the blonde ladies) and EATIN' good…Contact Wally for further information. 
 

Hampton Inn Lagrange near Callaway Gardens 

100 Willis Circle, LaGrange, Georgia, 30240, USA TEL: 1-706-845-1115 

FAX: 1-706-845-8010 
 

Sea Side Villa ...Panama City Beach...manager's name is Dennis Sobanski. 

good Irish name....good guy.. 
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Mountain Man  

Memorial March 
 

The 7th Annual Mountain Man Memorial March is 

scheduled for 12 April 2014 in Gatlinburg.  Mark your 

calendars, be prepared to come out and help us honor 

Gold Star Families and their fallen heroes. 

 

The Mountain Man Memorial March began as a way to 

honor 1LT Frank B. Walkup, IV.  1LT Walkup, a 2005 

University of Tennessee graduate and ROTC alumnus 

was killed in action in Iraq in 2007 when an improvised 

explosive device detonated near his vehicle. Upon learn-

ing of the death of 1LT Walkup a group of UT Cadets 

were looking for a way to honor 1LT Walkup and his 

family and the Mountain Man Memorial March was 

born. 

 

The inaugural MMMM was held in Gatlinburg, TN in 

April of 2008 with 40 Cadets from East Tennessee 

ROTC programs. The inaugural MMMM consisted of a 

26.2 mile march with each Cadet carrying a 35 pound 

ruck sack. The UT Ranger team carried a picture of 1LT 

Walkup and presented it along with a Gold Star flag, to 

his mother at the completion of the event. The 2013 

MMMM honored over 75 service members from all 

branches of the US Military and their fami-

lies.  Marchers and runners totaled over 575 from all 

over the United States. 

 

Each Gold Star Family will be provided, at no cost, 1 

room at the River Terrace Inn for Friday 11 April 2014 

and Saturday 12 April 2014.  These rooms are provided 

to the families through donations from groups, corpora-

tions, and individuals like you and me.  The cost to pro-

vide a room for both nights is $150.00. 

 

As a motorcyclist I have participated in this event for 

four years.  On Friday afternoon and evening I and Judy 

have met with families as they arrive at the hotel wel-

coming them to the event.  In the past here has been an 

opening ceremony where the marchers meet and greet 

their Gold Star family.  This has always been a very 

emotional time. 

 

Saturday morning we line our motorcycles up in front of 

the marchers.  As many Gold Star family members as 

want are given a seat on the back of one of our motorcy-

cles.  When the march starts we lead them out part of the 

way on their march.  We manage to get far enough 

ahead that we can let our passengers get off and cheer 

their teams on as they pass one of the water stations. 

 

After breakfast we offer to take members of the Gold 

Star families on a short ride to get them away into the 

National Park for a little while of relaxation.  This has 

been a fun filled time with the Mothers just relaxing for 

a little while. 

 

As the marchers return to the finish line we escort them 

for the last few miles giving them encouragement.  The 

marchers are tired and hurting at this point and the en-

couragement helps them one their way. 

 

If you wish to donate money you can do this at http://

www.mountainmanmemorialmarch.com/. 

For tax purposes this is a charitable donation. 

 

Below is a schedule of events for this wonderful week-

end. 

 

If you have questions and/ or would like to volunteer in 

some way you can contact me or Judy. 

 

Lloyd Pitney 865-740-0128 

Judy Pitney 865-740-3103 

 

Schedule of events: 

Friday 11 April 2014 - 

1:00 PM- Gold Star Family Registration begins (River 

Terrace Inn) 

8:00 PM- Gold Star Family Ceremony (Ripley’s Aquar-

ium) 

 

Saturday 12 April 2014 - 

8:45 AM- Race opening ceremony 

9:00 AM- Race begins 

9:15 AM- Gold Star Family Breakfast (American Legion 

Post #202) 

11:30 AM- MMMM BBQ (Race Village) 

3:30 PM- Gold Star Family Social with teams/marchers 

(River Terrace Inn) 

8:00 PM- Race Awards Ceremony 

http://www.mountainmanmemorialmarch.com/
http://www.mountainmanmemorialmarch.com/
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Final details are announced of the  upcoming event in Nashville, Tennessee next Labor Day at the 
Opryland Resort & Convention Center. The dates will be Friday, August 29, 2014 through Sunday, 
August 31, 2014 and will be a purely social, FUN event for our Members. We have negotiated an 
incredible rate at the Opryland Resort beginning at $110, including their resort fee. The event reg-
istration fee will be ONLY $15 for Members and includes a T-shirt and a pin. As mentioned, it will 
an event filled with optional tours, a dinner/dance, opening/closing fun events and optional tickets 
for the Grand Ole Opry. Please see the website at   http://opryevent.gwrra.org  for all the details, 
registration and schedule information, or call 800-843-9460 for more information. There are limited 
rooms available so register early! This event will sell out quickly. See you there. 

 

FYI:  We have already made 
our reservations.  

Won’t you join us?                    

Tom and Kathy Peck 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
TO ALL MEMBERS: 
  
 We would like everyone to take a mo-
ment and submit a snap shot of yourselves on 
your bikes to Tom and Kathy so they may add 
them to the "OUR MEMBERS" section of our 
Chapter B web-site. www.tn-b.org  
 You may pull up the web-site up on your 
computers to see what has already been sub-
mitted by others. 
 We feel it will be a great advantage to 
those like Frank who has a bad memory for 
names! 

  
 
 

Chapter B Couple of the Year 2014, 
Frank and Patti Balzer  

http://opryevent.gwrra.org/favicon.ico


 

 

 

 

 

Hi Gang….. ( Call me if you have any questions about the schedule) 

 

March.. 
 8th...RFK's Task Force Mtg @ 1130 at Lincoln Sports Grille in Oak Ridge.  After meeting we will tour the            

 facilities at the Civic Center... 

  18th...Dinner Ride at Double Dogs on Harding Place Rd.1830. 

 http://www.yelp.com/biz/double-dogs-knoxville 

 

 April 
 April Fools Day.1830...Monthly Mtg will be at our Honda Store on Clinton Hwy 

 12th ..day ride to Dale Hollow Lodge.gathering point TBA 

 19th..First of 6, RFK's benefits rides...1030..at Honda of Knoxville...coffee and donuts, donations only will  

 get a "T" shirt and then Chapter "B" will lead this ride to eat somewhere, after a ride to somewhere 

 ( makes sense to me), need some help with different Bee'ers in the pack to help keep everyone to-

gether or at least in the right direction..if weather is nasty will reschedule.. 

 23rd to 26th...Spring Fling in Chattanooga...http://www.tngwrra.org/SpringFling/CHATTPage.aspx  

 

 

May.... 

Stone Mountain, GA—9, 10th , and 11th (2 nights) TBA where to start from.. 

  

BEST WESTERN Stone Mountain 

1595 E Park Place Boulevard 

Stone Mountain, Georgia 

30087-3443, United States 

Phone: 770/465-1022 

 

Rate: 2 Nights Stay Promotion (Stay a minimum of 2 nights and receive a special discount off of the regular 

rate. Taxes may apply. A credit card is required at check-in. Cancellation time and payment method may 

vary by hotel.  

Cancellation Policy: Cancel before 4PM hotel time on May 8, 2014 to avoid a charge 

Child Policy: Children 18 and Under Are Free In Room with One Paying Adult In Existing Bedding.  

Reservation Requirements - A minimum stay of 2 nights is required for your requested check-in date. 

Please note in case changes are needed on your reservation. You need to do this on the internet and go to 

hotel's website and get the 2 day reservation...is like $71.00 plus tax per nights 

 
  

Ride Coordinator report for: 

March/April 2014  
Contact Wally for any updates or changes 
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Important 

Announcement! 
 

Princess Cruises has changed our 

ship to the Caribbean Princess.  

All other information should be 

the same. 
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Spring Is Just Around the Corner 
 

 
 As the snow melts away and the days 
get longer, the desire to experience the wind in 
your face gets stronger. Motorcyclists across 
the country are charging batteries, checking 
tire pressure and putting a good coat of wax 
on their trusty steed. Making ready for that first 
warm afternoon, when they can get out on the 
highway. Harley or Honda, all motorcycle rid-
ers look forward to the first spring ride in the 
country. 
 

 After a longest winter many can remem-
ber, road crews have worked  long hours to 
keep the roads clear of ice and snow.  How-
ever  there is a very dangerous residual left-
over from the plowing process. The sand the 
highway department used on roads. Loose 
sand is everywhere in the early Spring, it can 
be found on corners, intersections, main roads 
and side streets alike. This accumulation of 
sand presents a severe danger to all two 
wheeled vehicles.  
 

 Watch out for loose sand at intersec-
tions as well. Stopping too fast on a thin layer 
of sand will send you sliding into the intersec-
tion, possibly into the path of cross traffic.  
 

 People driving cars forget all about mo-
torcycles during the winter months. Even in 
good weather in the middle of summer a mo-
torcycle is almost invisible to cars. Our head-
lights being always on can help, but it's vital 
that motorcyclists ride with the attitude that  

 
everyone out there is trying to kill you. For all 
practical purposes they are, be it unintentional, 
but none the less tangling with a car is the last 
thing any motorcycle rider wants to do. 
 

 Inexperienced riders, new motorcycle 
owners, will be on the road in large quantities. 
With the price of gas reaching the stars, more 
and more people will be opting for the much 
cheaper to operate motorcycle for daily trans-
portation. Not only should these new riders be 
extremely cautious as they have a lot to learn 
about safety, but the experienced rider can 
find themselves in trouble because of mistakes 
made by someone with little or no experience.  
 

 When you head out on the road this 
spring, be aware. Know what's going on 
around you and give yourself enough space to 
safely navigate around dangers. Motorcycle 
riding is one of the best ways to experience 
what our beautiful country has to offer.  
 

 Be sure you enjoy it safely. 
 
      
  Ride smart, 

    Dave 

http://images.motorcycle-usa.com/photogallerys/motorcycle-safety-foundation.jpg


 

 

 

 

3/14 Debbie Burnett 

3/22 Dave Roberts 

3/24 Susan Kohlman 

3/25 Sam Queener 

3/26 Tom Peck 

3/27 Ken Cutsinger 

Chapter T meets the 4th Tuesday Each month  at 

the IHOP 5604 Merchant Drive  exit 108/ I-75 

Eat at 6:00 pm/Meet at 7:00 pm  CDs:  

Kimberly and Robert Burleson;  623-236-6645 

Chapter M meets the 2nd Tuesday each month.  

Eat at 6:00  pm meeting at 7:00 pm..                 

Chapter M meets at the Fort Loudon Medical 
Center in Lenoir City.  Mel & Renee McInerney 

865-809-1466 

Chapter A2 meets the 4th Saturday each 

month at Ryan's Buffet, Eat at 9 am Meet at 10 

am, 1053 Hunters Crossing, Alcoa TN 37701 

Call Dale & Ernest Hall,    423-295-2356 

Chapter F meets the  2nd Tuesday Golden Corral, 

2905 West Andrew Johnson Highway,  

Morristown, TN 37814. Eat 6:30 pm/Meet 7:30 

pm  

Chapter G2 meets the 1st Monday each month at  

IHOP 1802 Parkway Sevierville, TN 37862  

Eat at 6:00, Gathering at 7:00 

Chapter B meets the 1st Tuesday each month at 

Shoney’s Clinton Exit 122 off I-75 North  

Eat at 6:00 pm meeting  at 7:00 pm.  

Call Tom & Kathy Peck 423-907-9712 

 

New Chapter Golf Shirts see Pat 
Chapter “Bee” Embroidered Hats: $12 

Place you Order with Pat Talley 
 

Give me a call, email me or see you at the next meeting 
 

  INVENTORY CONSISTS OF THE FOLLOWING: 
 

       Tennessee visitation pins (Shape of State)........$4.00 ea. 

  TN-B Hanger Bars …. ......................................   2.00 

  Region N   4” Patch .   ...………………………  6.00 

  Red/ White 4” GWRRA Patch ………….……  6.00 

  Black/Gold 4" GWRRA Patch.........................   6.00 

  Black/Gold l0" GWRRA Patch.......................  14.00 

  Red/White  l0" GWRRA Patch.......................  14.00 

  Blue & Red District Patch —–-——————   5.00 

  TN District Pin—- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - -  4.00 

Chapter B 25 Year Patch..........Free to Chapter B members 
 

We can order so many more goodies - such as - a GWRRA Mouse Pad 

for your computer, GWRRA Ball Caps in various colors, Coasters, 

Earrings, Logo Vest Clip Chains, License Plates, Bolo Ties, Happy 

Face Antenna Ball - and so much more (just too much to list here). 

LET'S GO SHOPPING!  

See the “Quarter Master” 

    Pat Talley 

   423-562-1962 or talleylakeside@gmail.com 

Chapter C meets the 3rd Tuesday each month at  

MaMa's House Buffet 2608 N John B Dennis 

Hwy. Kingsport, Eat at 6:00pm and start the 

Gathering at 7:00pm. TN  Call Richard & Connie 

Pendleton, 423-245-8484 

Chapter C2 meets the 3rd Saturday at Ryan's, 

2854 North Main, Crossville  Eat at 8:00 am 

Gathering at 9:00 am David and Dianna Hamby 
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3/10 Stanley & Patty Rinehart 

3/24 Bill & Merrilee DeGuire 

mailto:strutn42@StrutnRStuff.net
http://goo.gl/maps/y7JYD
http://goo.gl/maps/y7JYD
http://goo.gl/maps/W2mlx
http://goo.gl/maps/W2mlx
http://goo.gl/maps/W2mlx
http://g.co/maps/jrgnv


Spring Fling 2014, Camp Jordan, Chattanooga, 

TN 
 Be sure to put the dates of April 24-26 on your calendar and make your room reserva-

tions NOW!   

 Call the Best Western Plus Arbour Inn and Suites, 6710 Ringgold Rd, Chattanooga, TN 

37412, at 423-893-7979.  Room rates are $80 for a King or 2 Doubles, or $90 for a King or 

Double Suite.  You need to stay Friday and Saturday night in order to get this rate, and there 

is a 7 day cancellation policy.  We will stay Thursday thru Sunday. 

 When the Best Western fills up you can call the Holiday Inn Express and Suites, 1441 

North Smith St, Chattanooga, TN  37412 at 423-308-0111.  $84.99 for a King or 2 Doubles, or 

$94.99 for a King or Double Suite.  

Wing Ding 36, Madison, Wisconsin, July 2-5, 

2014 
 

 Those of us who attended Wing Ding 35 in Greenville really had a great time - even in 

spite of the rain.  We can start now to plan for next year's Wing Ding in Madison, WI. 

  I've checked out a lot of places to stay and this is what I have come up with.  GrandStay 

Residential Suites.  All rooms have a kitchen.  Some are 2-bedroom and some one-bedroom with 

private bedroom.  The rates are very reasonable.  2-bedroom suite $116.10, 1-bedroom suite 

$80.10, room with 2 queen beds $89.10. (all beds are queens).  Tax is additional at 14.5 %.   

  Booking.com gives this hotel a 9.2 wonderful rating (out of 10).  Trip Advisor ranks this 

hotel at #8 out of 62 hotels. 

  I have reserved three (3) 2-bedroom suites from Monday 6/30 thru Sunday 7/6.  That 

may be all the 2-bedrooms they have - it would not let me reserve more.  If you would like to 

stay in one that I have reserved, just let me know - and it's OK if you change your mind.  So far 

we have all of these 6 rooms spoken for except for one—if you would like that room let me know.  

They can be cancelled the day of.  And we can change the dates on any or all of the rooms.  I 

just thought it was a good idea to reserve while rooms are still available. 

  The hotel is about 12 miles and 15 minutes from the rally site.  This is the website to 

check out the hotel and/or to make reservations.  http://www.grandstaymadison.com/.    FYI, 

GWRRA's rates for nicer hotels is quite a bit more.  So I think this first-rate hotel is a good 

value for us.   
 Check out the web-site and let me know if you  want to stay in one of the 2-bedrooms I 

have reserved.  Or make your own reservation. 

    Kathy 
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MARCH 

3/4: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

3/18: Dinner Ride Double Dogs, Harding Place 

3/22: Game  Day at Wally’s Place 2 pm  

3/29: Saturday, Knoxville Honda Ride 

APRIL 

4/1: Honda Store March Mtg. Location   

4/10-12: Thu-Sat, Louisiana Rally, Lafayette 

4/12: Saturday, Dale Hollow Lodge 

4/15: Dinner Ride, Fountain City Diner 

4/19: Saturday, Knoxville Honda Ride 

4/23-26: Thu-Sat, Spring Fling, Chattanooga 

MAY 

5/6: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

5/9-11: Fri-Sun, Stone Mountain, GA 

5/31: Saturday, Little Shepherd’s Trail, KY 

JUNE 

6/3: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

6/6-8: Fri-Sun, Helen, GA 

6/14: Saturday, Roane Mountain State Park, 

Rhododendrons 

6/20: Friday, Smokies Baseball Game 

June 28: Saturday, Knoxville Honda Ride, 

Deals Gap BBQ for RFK 

JULY 

7/2-5: Wed-Sat, Wing Ding 36, Madison, WI 

7/8: Monthly Gathering Shoney's (Rescheduled 

due to Wing Ding) 

7/27: Ride for Kids event at Oak Ridge Civic 

Center 

AUGUST 

8/5: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

8/16: Saturday, Natural Tunnel 

8/29-31, Fri-Sun, GWRRA Weekend at the 

Opry, Nashville, TN 

 

SEPTEMBER 

9/2: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

9/6: Saturday, Carver's Apple Orchard 

9/12: Friday, Wings Across TN Lunch at Con-

cord Park 

9/19-21: Fri-Sun, NC-Hot Springs, Lake Lure 

and Waterfalls (date change due to conflict with 

WAT) 

9/25-27: Thu-Sat, NC wings Over the Smokies, 

Cherokee, NCD 

9/27: Saturday, Knoxville Honda Ride 

OCTOBER 

10/4: Saturday, Muddy Pond & Pumpkin Fest 

in Allardt 

10/7: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

10/25: Saturday, Knoxville Honda Ride 

10/31-11/2: Fri-Sun, UT-SC Away Football 

Game 

NOVEMBER 

11/4: Monthly Gathering Shoney's 

11/15 or 11/22: Saturday, Ride Planning Meet-

ing 

DECEMBER 

12/2: Monthly Gathering Cancelled—Chili 

Cook-off Planning Meeting Instead 

12/6 or 13: TN-B Christmas Party 

 

JANUARY 2015 

  1/31: Saturday, Chili Cook-Off 

 

FEBRUARY 2015 

 2/14-21 Sat-Sat TN-B Caribbean Cruise, from 

 Ft Lauderdale, Fl  Caribbean Princess  

Lets Ride 

Wally Maliskey 
Ride Coordinator 

 

 



  

Knoxville Sunsphere Wings 

GWRRA Chapter TN-B  

Senior Director Tom & Kathy Peck  

153 Deerwood Lane 

Lafollette, TN 37766 

tomkatpeck@msn.com 

To: 

Chapter TN-B 

Mar 2014 Newsletter 

Ride Safe! & Ride Aware 

Enjoying the Mountains of East Tennessee! 

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 

TN-B 

Knoxville  

Gold Wing Road Riders Association 


